
 

 

 
 
August 30–September 1, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
attending the 5th Toronto Dragon Festival. 
  
This event brings the community together to celebrate and learn 
more about the richness, beauty and diversity of Chinese culture. 
I am certain that everyone in attendance will enjoy the many performances and 
activities planned for this year’s edition of the festival. 
  
I would like to thank the Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts for 
organizing this event and for its commitment to fostering cross-cultural exchange 
and understanding. Canada is truly a multicultural nation, made stronger and more 
resilient by our diversity. 
  
Please accept my best wishes for a memorable experience. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


